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March 6th. 1918.

Sir:-

In reply to your letter of the 1st.inst.

addressed to the Deputy Superintendent General expressions

Your intention of taking up your residence on Christian

Island during the present week I have to state that in

future all official correspondence will be directed to you

at the Post Office on Christian Island.

Your obedient servant,

P McLiam

Asst. Deputy & Secretary.

C.J. Picotte Esq.

Indian Agent.

Penetanguishene. OHT.
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